
The Lower Southeast Rising Area Plan is studying land use and transportation issues 
in Brentwood-Darlington and portions of the Ardenwald-Johnson Creek, Lents, Mt. 
Scott-Arleta, and Woodstock neighborhoods. We have heard about needs and issues 
in the project area through community engagement over the past year. Now your 
input is needed to evaluate options and priorities for the project area. 

You are invited to learn more through the self- guided online open house and share 
your feedback through a survey. To participate, visit portland.gov/lower-se-rising.

STAY CONNECTED
Sign up for e-newsletters at portland.gov/lower-se-rising
Questions or comments? Email lowerSEplan@portlandoregon.gov

Online Open House  
OPEN THROUGH JUNE 30, 2022

Use your 
phone to scan 
the QR code
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The City of Portland is committed to providing meaningful access. To 
request translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, 
or other auxiliary aids or services, contact 503-823-5185, Relay: 711
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